
Sunday 

Overflow         9:00 a.m. 
   (Coffee and Donuts) 

Worship           9:30 a.m. 

Bible Classes  10:50 a.m. 
 

Wednesday 

Ladies Bible Class 10a.m. 
Bible Classes     7:00 p.m. 

January 12, 2020 
 

Days of Elijah 
 

Dismiss to Preschool Station 
 

Welcome – Ken Holsberry 
 

No Other Gods 
Be Thou My Vision 

 
Prayer 

 
What A Beautiful Name 

 
Scripture – Hebrews 1:1-4 

 
We’ve Come This Far By Faith 

 
Message – Ken Holsberry 

 
Take My Life 

 
 Communion 
I Sing Praises 

Offering – I Lift My Hands  
 

Shepherding Prayer – Chuck Weaver 
 

Beyond This Land of Parting 
 

Worship Leader – Wendell Burnam 

 

 
 
 
 

January 

LTC Practice Begins 
Today! 

Hope Support Group 
Tuesday, Jan. 14 

6:30 p.m. 
The Corner 

 

Men’s Conference 
Friday and Saturday 

January 24-25 
The Hills Church 

 

February 
Men’s Breakfast 
Saturday, Feb. 8 

8:30 a.m.  
FLC 

MRN Seminar 
Sunday, Feb. 9 

 
LTC Fundraiser  

Luncheon 
Sunday, Feb. 9 

T & B Ladies Retreat 
February 22-23 

Madill, OK 

 

Communion 

Servers for January 

1.James Bodling 

2. Brian Box 

3. Arnold Brake 

 

4. David Brown 

5. Paul Brown 

 

6. Russell Campbell 

7. Marty Cannedy 

8. Shane Cannedy 
 

Alternates 
Jeremy Aaron 

Kevin Baber 

Matt Baker 

Gary Barker 

Counting People Because 
People Count 

January 5, 2020 

Benevolent                       $115.00 
Contribution                 $9,710.00 
Weekly Needs            $11,736.54 

 Attendance 
Bible Class                                 165 
Worship                                    230 
Ladies Class         20 
Wednesday          115 
                            
 Missions 

Total Needed           $130,000.00 
Total Pledged           $116,911.25 
Given to Date             $35,671.00 
Given this Week         $1,945.00 

 Ready to become a Christian? 

 Become a member of the 10th and Broad church? 

 Have a special need for prayer? 

 

If so, after the service go to the Family Room where  

one of our shepherds is waiting to assist you. 

Ministers 
Ken Holsberry 
Preaching Minister 
Elmer Johnson 
Congregational Care 
Minister 

Larry Suttle 
Associate Minister 

Greg Stanford 
Children’s Minister 

Shane Cannedy 
Youth Minister 

Jeremy Aaron 
College Minister 

Jennifer Aaron 
College Minister 

Shepherds 
Kevin Baber 
Marty Cannedy 
Elmer Johnson 
Steve Kizer 
Jerry McGee 
Don Wallace 
Chuck Weaver 

Discipleship 
 

Spiritual Growth 
 

Worship Together 
 

Loving Care 

 
 

Sacrificial Generosity 
 

Healthy Families 
 

Joyful Celebration 
 

Purposeful  

Surroundings 

Tenth and Broad’s Core Values 
 
Welcome, 
Guests! 
We are so glad 
you are here!  
God bless you! 



 

Sunday, February 9  
Andy Johnson and Dan 
Bouchelle will be here 

with us to talk about our 
partnership with Mission 
Resource Network.  Put 
this important date on 

your calendar! 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Children’s Church:   Preschool Station (2yrs to 
PreK) will be dismissed early in the worship hour.  
Parents are welcome to take them or send kids 
with the flag holder.  They will be taken to their 
Bible classes following worship.  They can be 
picked up there.  

Kid Zone is not meeting this morning but will be 
back next week. 

Club 456 is not meeting tonight, Greg is out. 

Nursery: A nursery is available during our worship 
time for children under 2 years of age. They can be 
taken at any time during the service. 

Child Safety: We will be beginning a new children’s 
check in system in the very near future to improve 
our children’s safety program. Be looking for  
details and ways you can be involved. 
 

eNewsletter: If you haven’t signed up for our email 
newsletter, be sure to stop by our website 
tnbkids.org, and get signed up to stay informed. 
 

 

 

 

 

Tonight:  We are going to a youth rally at Faith  
Village.  We will leave the church building at  
3:00 p.m. and return around 7:00 p.m.   
Supper will be provided. 

Wednesday:  Every Wednesday night, we meet at 
7:00 p.m. in the youth building for a time of  
worship and focusing on what it means to follow 
Jesus.  Hope to see you there! 

Winterfest:  This coming weekend, we will go to  
Winterfest in Arlington for a weekend youth  
gathering full of encouraging speakers, uplifting 
worship, and fun entertainment.  Cost is $80 per 
person plus the cost of three meals.  We will leave 
around 4:30 p.m. on Friday the 17th and return 
around noon on Sunday the 19th. 

Wilderness Trek:  This summer, we will take a 
group on Wilderness Trek on July 18-25.  Trek is a 
week of rappelling, backpacking, camping, and 
summiting a mountain with the purpose of  
deepening our relationship with God and each  
other.  We will have an informational meeting for 
anyone interested this Wednesday after classes. 

 

 

 
 

 

Students return on the 21st and  
Sunday suppers begin on January 26. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Winter  Quarter Schedule 
 
 

Sunday Morning  
 

“A  Study of the Apostle Paul” 
 

College—20’s in FLC 4E 
Jeremy Aaron and Wendell Burnam 

 

30’s—50’s in FLC 1W 
Jeff Stambaugh 

 

60’s upwards in FLC 5-6E 
Steve Kizer 

 
 

Wednesday Evening 
 

The Life and Words of Jesus Part 2 
Larry Suttle, teacher 

Room 6E 
 

The Ministry of Christian Hospitality 
Debbie Baber, teacher 

Room 4E 
 

Singing Class 
Wendell Burnam, Room 1W 

 
 

Leadership Training for Christ  
practices begin this afternoon.   

Check your email for specific practice times.   
The LTC Fundraiser Luncheon will be  

Sunday, February 9.   
The LTC Conference will be April 10-12 in Dallas.  

 
  

The 2020 T & B Telephone Directory proof sheets 
are in the Atrium.  Please check your  

information today for accuracy.   
 

The code to enter the building has 
changed.  All members can get the 
code by calling the church office.   

Use  caution when sharing  the code.  

 
This coming Wednesday evening at 

7:00 Paul Brown will give a short 
report about the church building 
he has been helping to build in 

Guyana, and also give information 
about a possible trip to finish this project that you 

could be involved in.   

To help you follow along in the series, To help you follow along in the series,   

Scripture Journals Scripture Journals   

are available.  Please take one per person are available.  Please take one per person   

and if you are able, and if you are able,   

a donation of $3.00 is appreciated.a donation of $3.00 is appreciated.  

 

 

 

 


